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WE WILL BE PRAYING THE ROSARY IN ONE OF THE SMALL 
ROOMS OFF OF THE LOWER CHURCH HALL AT 6:30PM 
BEFORE EACH OF OUR GENERAL MONTHLY MEETINGS 
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 COUNCIL 
MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 
12, ’19 

 
The meeting of the Council 
will take place in the 
Watson Room located in the 
lower church hall. 
The meeting will begin at 
7:00pm.  
 

FROM THE GRAND 
KNIGHT: 
 

Brother Knights, 
 
Brother Knights, we embark 
on our fall activities full of 
confidence in God and each 
other with gratitude to be 
able to join our brothers 
and sisters to do in God's 
work. Continue to take care 
of your relationship with 
God and family, then you 
will be prepared to serve 
others. We have plenty of 
opportunities for fellowship 
and service;  

Golf Tournament Sept 14,  
Parish "Rectory Dinner" 
Sept 20 & 21,  
Soccer Challenge Sept 25, 
and BBQ for the youth 
before Encounter on Oct. 2. 
September is the month we 
ramp up to volunteer for the 
DD Drive Oct 10-13. Please 
join these and prayerfully 
support many worthy 
parish life service such as 
the first ACTS retreat, 
Wordstock and 40 days for 
Life, for which we will begin 
with prayer at a nine day 
Novena for Life on Sept 26 
(before the planning 
meeting).  
As we go into our 
community in Chesterfield 
and greater St. Louis, when 
we meet either a stranger or 
a friend, we encounter 
Christ. To link arms with 
another believer in Christ is 
a great blessing. Consider 
whom Jesus chose as 
disciples, as St. Bernard of 
Clarivaux once quipped, "If 
he (Jesus) has not loved his 
enemies, he could not have 
had any friends, just as he 
would have no one to love if 
he had not loved those who 
were not." Someone 
perceived as an enemy can 
become a great friend in 

Christ if we would listen 
and love them. 
 
Welcome our spiritual 
advisors and knights, 
Deacons Ron Reuther and 
Don Funke, who stepped up 
when our Chaplain, Fr. 
Hogan, resigned to attend to 
his education and ministry 
here. There is much more I 
could say, please come to 
the next council meeting 
Sept. 12 to be engaged in 
our ministry. Give thanks 
for a beautiful, though very 
wet, summer.  
 
God Bless, 

Jim Ressler 
Grand Knight 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
MEMBERS: 

 
Greeting Ladies, 
 
Hope everyone had a 
relaxing summer, and ready 
for some of our activities to 
start back up. 
Our first meeting of the 
2019-2020 year, will be on 
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Thursday, September 12, 
2019, at 7pm in the  
lower church hall. Please 
give some thought to what 
you would like to have 
regarding activities, fund 
raisers or speakers for the 
coming year.  Any ideas are 
welcome. 
The Knights Golf 
Tournament will be held on 
Saturday, September 14, 
2019 at the Links of 
Dardenne.   
We will be giving $250.00 of 
gift cards to various local 
restaurants for one of their 
raffles.  If you would like to 
help out, please consider in 
providing a donation of 
money. THANKS for helping 
out with this worthy cause. 
We will be having a 5th 
Sunday Brunch for the 
month of September on 
Sunday, September 29 after 
the 8:45am Mass. So bring 
your favorite breakfast dish 
and share it with all in 
attendance. 
A reminder to keep up your 
records of your service 
hours. 
 
Vocation Rosary Sunday 
September 15, 2019 after 
the 8:45 Mass 
 
Felice Coures Dances 
starting up again on 
Saturday, September 14, 
2019. 
 
Looking forward to seeing 
everyone on the 12th. 
 

Sincerely,  

Joan Mengwasser  
President 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
BIRTHDAYS: 

 
September 
 
Carol Grotegeers 
Pat Hoepfner 
Dianne Eifler  
AJ Walker 
 

 
Happy Birthday to You! 
 

KEEP THEM IN 
YOUR PRAYERS: 

 
Ladies Auxiliary Members: 
 
Kay Villagran 
 
Please keep them in your 
prayers. 
 

BENEDICTION: 

 
Join your fellow Knights for 
Benediction at 8:45p.m. 
preceded by the Chaplet of 
Divine Mercy and Sacred 
Heart Litany at 8:30p.m. 
every Wednesday at 
Incarnate Word Church. 
 

ROSARY FOR 
VOCATIONS:   

SEPTEMBER 15, 
’19 

 
We will pray our rosary for 
Vocations on Sunday, 
September 15, after the 
8:45am Mass. All members 
are welcomed to spend an 
extra 15 minutes after Mass 
to recite the rosary, so 
please plan to join us. 
 

KNIGHTS 
BIRTHDAYS: 

 
September 
 
Robert Poelker 
Scott Arbaugh 
Nick Carter 
Ervin Schmitz 
Augustin Sparanitis 
 

 
Stephen Eschbacher 
Charles Stanley 
Nick Zak 
George Mehlick 
Robert Cogan 
Max Jacques 
Victor Intag 
 
Happy Birthday to you all 
and may you have many 
more to come. 
 
 



3 
 

KEEP THEM IN 
YOUR PRAYERS: 

 
Father Timothy Vowels 
Lou Juranas 
Richard Rahubka  
Donald Mohrmann 
Larry Hoepfner 
Arsenio Receniello 
Al Villagran 
Que Purnell 
Nick Carter 
Charlie Shikany 
Kevin O’Sullivan 
 

Please pray for your brother 
Knights and may their 
illnesses and pains subside 
and may they get on the 
road to a speedy recovery 
very soon. May God be with 
you and guide you to a full 
recovery.  
 

PATRIOTISM 
DEGREE - HOLY 
SPIRIT ASSEMBLY 
NOTES: 

 
The Fourth Degree Holy 
Spirit Assembly 3588 holds 
their meeting on the fourth 
Wednesday of every month 
at 7:00pm.  See you on 
Wednesday, September 
25, 2019 at Incarnate 
Word church in the lower 
church hall for the next 
Assembly meeting. 
Incarnate Word Church is 
located at 13416 Olive 
Boulevard, Chesterfield, 
MO. 63017.  
The 2020 Patriotism 
(Fourth) Degree will be held 
on Saturday, March 7, 2020 
at the Airport Hilton Hotel. 
It is time to start recruiting 
your council members in 

taking their Patriotism 
Degree on this date. 
 
Visit the HOLY SPIRIT 
ASSEMBLY #3588 website 
at 
www.kofcassembly3588.org 
for more information. 
 

2019 GOLF 
TOURNAMENT: 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 
 
The Council’s Annual Golf 
Tournament for 2019 will be 
held at Links at Dardenne 
Golf Course on Saturday, 
September 14th, 2019.  
The Links of Dardenne is 
located at 7000 Brassel 
Drive off of the South Outer 
Road of Highway K which is 
approx. 3.5 mi. north of 
Hwy. 40/64.  
It will be a 4 Man Scramble 
with a shotgun start time of 
1:30pm. 
We are in need of players 
for the tournament. Ask 
your friends, family 
members, work associates 
and other acquaintances 
to play in this year’s 
tournament, 
We are in need of gift 
certificates, tickets to sports 
venues, golf related door 
prizes and auction items. 
We are also looking for 
company sponsorship and 
hole sponsors. Please ask 
your employer or if you are 
an employer, please 
consider sponsorship.  
We need all the Council 
membership’s help and 
participation in regards to 
the above. 
This should be a great 
tournament.  Remember 
that all proceeds from the 

tournament will be 
distributed to MAKE A 
WISH, Friends of Kids 
with Cancer, the Academy 
of St. Louis and the 
Incarnate Word One 
Classroom Program. 
 
We will be doing the 
Bucket Of Booze again 
this year at the 
tournament and we are 
asking all of the members 
to donate a bottle of your 
favorite spirits, beer or 
wine and bring those to 
the Council meetings 
leading up to the 
tournament. We are also 
looking for gift 
certificates from local 
restaurants for the silent 
auction.  
 

FELICE CUORES:  

 
ARE YOU READY? 

 
The first dance for the 
2019-2020 session will be 
on Saturday, September 

14th, 2018 
 
As always dances are held 
at St. Clare of Assisi School,  
15642 Clayton Rd. in 
Ellisville. The dances begin 
at 7:00 pm and end at 
10:00 pm. 
Be sure to sign in for 
Council 9981 and sign up 
for a job. If you can only 
work a few hours come for 
set up (at 6:30pm)  
or clean up (at 9:45pm). 
 
PLEASE REVIEW THE 
FELICE CUORES RULES 
 
1) Doors open at 6:30pm – 

no one will be permitted 
to enter early. 
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2) Legal photo ID is 
required. 

3) Guests will be courteous 
and thoughtful of others 
– no running, fighting, 
or disruptive arguing. 

4) Modest dress with shoes 
or sandals is required. 

 No tank tops, muscle 
shirts, short shorts or 
mini skirts. 

5) No food or beverage may 
be brought in unless 
approved prior to the 
event.  

6) Absolutely no food or 
drink may be taken 
home. 

7) All coats, hats and 
purses must be marked 
with name and phone 
number.  

 
ANYONE BREAKING THESE  
RULES MAY BE ASKED TO  
LEAVE AND MAY NOT BE 
WELCOMED AT FUTURE 
PARTIES.  
 
Questions? Contact:  
Rita Halpin 636-532-2524, 
or 
Ron Weiss 314-537-6352 

 

COMMUNION 5TH 
SUNDAY: 

 
On Sunday, September 
29th, all Council members 
and their spouses along 
with the Ladies Auxiliary 
are invited to gather at the 
8:45a.m. Mass and 
celebrate Mass together. 
The Ladies Auxiliary will be 
hosting a pot luck brunch 
after Mass in the lower 
church hall. So bring your 
favorite breakfast dish and 
share it with all in 
attendance. Bring your dish 
down to the lower church 

hall before Mass so it can be 
kept warm.  
The Council’s Honor Guard 
will be present for the Mass 
so please plan on attending 
this Mass and the brunch 
afterwards. Come and enjoy 
some fellowship along with 
a great brunch.  
 

DD (TOOTSIE 
ROLL) DRIVE: 

 
“Helping People with 
Developmental 
Disabilities” 
 
The annual KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS “TOOTSIE 
ROLL DRIVE” to help people 
with Developmental 
Disabilities will be held on 
the weekend of October 
10th, 11th, 12th &13th.  
The money raised this year 
will again go to the 
Developmental Center at 
Cardinal Glennon Hospital, 
Family Forward, Incarnate 
Word One Classroom, 
Special Olympics Training 
Center and the St. Louis 
Academy. The funds are 
used for research in the 
early diagnosis of autism, 
downs syndrome and many 
other developmental 
conditions, as well as 
providing residential and 
respite care for the disabled. 
To be successful we again 
need a lot of help manning 
the collection points at the 
intersections and store 
fronts on Friday and 
Saturday as well as after 
Masses on Sunday.  We will 
be sending sign-up sheets 
either by e-mail or by postal 
service soon. Please 
consider signing up even if 
you can only donate 1 hour 

of your time for this worthy 
drive. It will be greatly 
appreciated by all who are 
helped by this effort. 
Please contact Don Mueller 
(314) 439-9755 or 
donmo3@gmail.com  if you 
have any questions or 
concerns.  
Thank You for your 
continued support as we 
continue to help those who 
need our help the most. 
 

SOCCER 
CHALLENGE: 

 
The soccer challenge will be 
held on Wednesday, 
September 25th, on the 
lower soccer field at 
Incarnate Word starting at 
6:00pm. 
We are in need of volunteers 
to help to judge and monitor 
the various positions for the 
soccer challenge. 
The challenge for the 
various age groups will start 
at 6:00pm. 
We will need volunteers to 
show up at 5:30pm. 
If you can help, please 
contact Jason Thurman at 
314-306-9247 or e-mail 
jsthrmn@sbcglobal.net. 
 

BLOOD DRIVE: 

 
The next Blood Drive will 
be held on Sunday, 
October 20th from 7:30am 
to 1:00pm in the lower 
church hall. 
This is a change on the day 
due to conflicts with the 
lower church hall. 
Please consider coming 
down to the lower church 
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hall after Mass and donate 
a pint of blood and stay for 
some awesome donuts and 
coffee. 
 

IW KNIGHTS 
FACEBOOK: 

 
If you have anything you 
want posted on the IW 
Knights Facebook page, 
please place at the top of 
the email "PLEASE POST 
ON IW KNIGHTS 
FACEBOOK"  so I will know 
to post it on our Facebook 
and not have to guess as to 
whether the email I get is to 
be posted on Facebook or 
not.  Thanks for your 
cooperation and 
understanding. 
 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 
 
Mr. Bryan V. Hewing  
New Media Coordinator,  
Word Knights of Columbus 
Council #9981 (Chesterfield, 
MO) 
(314) 607-2823 
 

TO THOSE THAT 
ARE RETIRED:  

 
Knights, are you retired?  

Then let’s do lunch! 

 If you are a Knight and 
have retired, you are invited 
to join us for lunch on the 
4th Monday of each month. 
We meet at a local pub for a 
bit of food, conversation, 
laughs and fellowship. 

There are no dues and no 
structure. That means 

coming to lunch when you 
are available. The 
conversations are open to 
any subject you want to 
discuss including politics 
and religion. 

We meet at Harpo’s Bar & 
Grill (in the Hilltown Village 
Center at the corner of Olive 
Blvd. and Chesterfield 
Pkwy. East). The time is 
1:00 pm on the 4th 
Monday of the month. 

If interested, contact Buz 
Peek (tel:314-576-4033; 
email peekstl@gmail.com) to 
receive a monthly notice. 
We also like to know how 
many are coming so the pub 
can place extra tables 
together for us. 

 

ADORATION 
CHAPEL: 

 
The Adoration Team needs 
you!  Please prayerfully 
consider joining us to 
ensure that Jesus is never 
alone in the chapel. 
We have lost several adorers 
recently and continue to 
need help with several 
hours that do not have 
anyone assigned to them 
along with other hours 
where Adorers are looking 
for prayer partners.  
Spending time with Jesus is 
a great way to enrich your 
spiritual and personal life. 
You will leave the chapel 
feeling renewed and healed.  
We are desperately in need 
of ADORERS see the parish 
bulletin for a list of SOS 
time slots that need to be 
filled.  

The Church and the world 
have a great need of 
Eucharistic Adoration. 
Jesus waits for us in this 
Sacrament of Love.” ~ Pope 
John Paul II wrote, “You 
can make a difference for 
yourself and the world!!!”  
When you can’t make it to 
your hour, please contact 
your partner if you have 
one, or call a sub to ensure 
someone will be there. Sub 
lists are on the back wall of 
the Chapel.  
Please contact Julia Lewis 
@ 314-974-4548 or by email 
at julielewis@sbcglobal.net 
for questions or to sign up. 
 
 

PRAYER FOR 
VOCATIONS: 

 
Please remember the 
following prayer whenever 
possible for the benefit of 
Church Vocations. 
Heavenly Father, bless your 
Church with an abundance 
of holy and zealous priests, 
deacons, brothers and 
sisters. 
Give those you have called 
to the married state and 
those you have chosen to 
live as a single person in the 
world, the special graces 
that their lives require. 
Form us all in the likeness 
of your Son so that in Him, 
with Him and through Him, 
we may love you more 
deeply and serve you more 
faithfully, always and 
everywhere.  
With Mary, we ask this 
through Christ our Lord. 
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FOR THE GOOD 
OF THE ORDER: 

 
If any Knight knows of any 
Brother Knight who is sick 
or if there was a death of a 
member in a member’s 
immediate family, please 
contact Buz Peek at 314-
576-4033 to organize 
support.  
The Knights are committed 
to assist any widow of a 
deceased Knight.  If you 
know a widow of a Brother 
Knight or a member in 
need, please contact our 
Grand Knight, Jim Ressler 
at 314-453-9437.  
 

MEMBERSHIP 
DIRECTOR:  

 
You know a Catholic 
gentleman who would be a 
fine addition to our 
Council!!!  Have you 
invited him to join?  If 
not, please extend the 
invitation ----- if you have 
asked ----- please again 
invite him to join.  You are 
providing an opportunity for 
entry into the finest 
Catholic Fraternity in the 
world.  If you wish 
assistance, contact Rob 
Schultz, Membership 
Director, 314-205-8135. 
 
 
 

EDITOR IN CHIEF: 

 
Please help in assisting me 
in the publishing of this 
newsletter by providing me 

feedback on the newsletter 
and by submitting your 
monthly column as early as 
possible. 
Any member of the Council 
can submit articles for the 
monthly newsletter. If you 
have an article to submit, 
please forward it to me by 
the deadline for newsletter 
articles.  
 
Jeff Grotegeers 
1255 Richland Meadows Dr. 
Ballwin, Mo. 63021 
or e-mail to: 
gcgrote@gmail.com 
 

DEADLINE FOR 
NEWSLETTER 
ARTICLES: 

 
For the October 2019 
newsletter, the deadline will 
be September 25, 2019. 
 

BITS & PIECES: 

 
Wooden Leg; 
 
A man and his wife, moved 
back home to the 
mountains of North 
Carolina, from Ohio . 
The husband had a wooden 
leg, and to insure it back in 
Ohio cost them $2000 per 
year!  
 
When they arrived in North 
Carolina, they went to an 
insurance agency to see 
how much it would cost to 
insure his wooden leg.  
 
The agent looked it up on 
the computer and said: 
'$39.'  
 

The husband was shocked 
and asked why it was so 
cheap here in North 
Carolina to insure it 
because it cost him $2000 
in Ohio!  
 
The insurance agent turned 
his computer screen to the 
couple and said, 'Well, here 
it is on the screen, it says: 
Any wooden structure, with 
a sprinkler system above it, 
is $39... You just have to 
know how to describe it!  

 
SENIORS; 
 
Senior citizens are 
constantly being criticized 
for every conceivable 
deficiency of the modern 
world, real or imaginary. We 
know we take responsibility 
for all we have done and do 
not blame others.                
HOWEVER, upon reflection, 
we would like to point out 
that it was NOT the senior 
citizens who took  

The melody out of music, 
The pride out of 
appearance, 
The courtesy out of driving, 
The romance out of love 

The commitment out of 
marriage, 
The responsibility out of 
parenthood, 
The togetherness out of the 
family, 
The learning out of 
education, 
The service out of 
patriotism, 

 The Golden Rule from 
rulers, 
 
The nativity scene out of 
cities 
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The civility out of behavior, 
The refinement out of 
language, 

 The dedication out of 
employment, 
The prudence out of 
spending, 
The ambition out of 
achievement or 

God out of government and 
school. 
 And we certainly are NOT 
the ones who eliminated 
patience and tolerance 
from personal relationships 
and interactions with 
others!! 
 

 And, we do understand the 
meaning of patriotism, and 
remember those who have 
fought and died for our 
country. 
Just look at the Seniors 

with tears in their eyes and 
pride in their hearts as they 
stand at attention with their 
hand over their hearts! 
 
 YES, I'M A SENIOR 
CITIZEN! 
 
I'm the life of the party..... 
Even if it lasts until 8 p.m. 
 
I'm very good at opening 
childproof caps..... With a 
hammer. 
 
 I'm awake many hours 
before my body allows me to 
get up. 
I'm smiling all the time 
because I can't hear a thing 
you're saying. 

I'm sure everything I can't 
find is in a safe secure 
place, somewhere. 
I'm wrinkled, saggy, lumpy, 
and that's just my left leg. 

I'm beginning to realize that 
aging is not for wimps. 
 

Yes, I'm a SENIOR CITIZEN 
and I think I am having the 
time of my life! 

Spread the laughter 
Share the cheer 
Let's be happy 
While we're here. 
And, MAY GOD BLESS 
AMERICA 
AND MAY AMERICA BLESS 
GOD!! 
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August 2019 
 
Council 9981 Adopts Chaldean Catholic Church in Iraq 
 
Since the explosion of ISIS across Iraq in 2014, Christians in the Middle East live in uncertainty and 
instability. While hundreds of thousands of Christians were forced to flee Iraq when ISIS was driven out 
in 2018, the Catholics who stayed and those who returned are rebuilding, critical to the survival of 
Christianity in Iraq. That’s why our Council decided to adopt a parish in the Middle East. Our adopted 
parish is St. George Chaldean Catholic Church in Azakh, a village in Dohuk 81 km north of Mosul. 
 

 
 

By adopting a Parish in the Middle East, our Council joins other Councils to be an instrument of 
resilience as communities rebuild. We will share more information about our adopted parish. Please join 
the effort to support these Catholics and have an ongoing relationship with the parish of St. George in 
Dohuk. 
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Recording Secretary Meeting Notes 
Of Thursday, Aug 08, 2019 

Council #9981 Meeting 
 
Grand Knight Jim Ressler called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. 
 
Chaplain   Fr. Hogan    Excused  
Grand Knight   Jim Ressler    Present 
Deputy Grand Knight  Jason Thurman  Present 
Chancellor   Bud Avery    Absent 
Recorder   Kevin Stanley   Present 
Treasurer   Jeff West   Excused 
Advocate   Vince Throckmorton  Present 
Warden   Denis Demeter   Present 
Inside Guard   Nick Copeland  Excused  
Outside Guard   Bryan Hewing   Present 
Trustee 1yr   Don Mueller    Present 
Trustee 2yr   Dave Go0etz   Excused 
Trustee 3yr   Christopher Williams  Present  
Financial Secretary  Gene Fallert   Present 
Lecturer   William Uhland  Absent  
District Deputy   Jerry Lamoureux  Present 
 
The minutes from the monthly meeting were accepted and approved by the Council. 
 
Grand Knight Report  

● The Deacons, Ron Reuther and Don Funke, of our Parish have agreed to replace Fr Hogan in the 
role of Spiritual Advisor as Fr Hogan is unable to attend the Knights meetings for the next several 
months. 

 
Membership: Rob Schulz 

● Goal for recruits is 14.  So far the following will be added this month. 
○ Bailey Kelly 
○ Don Funke 

 
Treasurer: Jeff West – No report 

● As of end of July 2019 
○ Prev. Balance:  $ 
○ Deposits:  $ 
○ Less Check Clear:  $ 
○ Bank Balance:  $ 
○ Net Funds Avail:  $ 

 
Finance Secretary:  Gene Fallert  

● As of end of July 2019 
○ Income:   $  1,030.00 
○ Disbursements:  $  2,690.00 
○ Savings:   $26,550.00 
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Audit was completed and will be submitted this week. 
 
Trustees Report: Don Mueller/Dave Goetz/Chris Williams 

● Have prepared a list of charities to be reviewed. 
 
4th Degree: Dave Goetz/Stan Mengwasser 

● Still attempting to make a decision on the new uniforms. 
● Assembly will take 4th Tuesday of the month for USO shift. 

 
Deputy Grand Knight – Jason Thurman 
 
Council Director: Andy Dyszlewski/Jeff Grotegeers 

● August 27th will be the 1st Degree ceremony at IW. 
● Golf tournament will be September 14th at Links of Dardenne 

○ Donations for booze bucket and beer are coming along well. 
○ In need of players. Currently have 15 foursomes 

 
DD Drive: Don Mueller 

● Will be October 10th -13th   
● Not much to report yet. This month working on getting insurance certificates and agreements from 

stores to do collection.  
 
Pro Life & Building the Domestic Church - Jerry Burmeister 

● Good turn-out for Fr Hogan at the Cathedral.  
● Benefit Dinner for Coalition for Life had over 1,260 people in attendance. 
● Thrive Dinner will be September 28th 
● Christian Refugee Relief - Council 9981 committed $1,000 contribution to adopt a parish in Iraq. 
● That Man is You - Starts September 14th. 

○ Over 100 Parishes nationwide have started 
○ 20 Parishes restarted after suspending previously 

 
Third Sunday: David Goetz   

● Rosary for Vocations will be August 18th following 8:45am Mass. 
 
Evangelization: Ted Juen  

● No report 
 
Chancellor: Bud Avery 

● No report 
 
Felice Cuores: Ron Weiss 

● First Dance of season will be the September 14th - same evening as Golf Tournament 
 
Family Director: Eric Bergmann  

● Thanks to Eric for organizing and coordinating the picnic. 
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Youth Director:  Jason Thurman 
● Hoping to have the Soccer Challenge the same night as Wordstock.  Kevin S to check with Adam. 
● Youth outreach = BBQ Dinner and S’mores in October and November for Life Teen Encounter 

nights. 
 
District Deputy: Jerry Lamoureux 

● Provided handouts explaining the emblem of Knights of Columbus. 
 
Chaplain’s Remarks: Deacon Reuther 

● Thinks we should share announcements from bulletin with the members of the parish that may not 
read it regularly e,g., can evangelize through RCIA, have started providing 6 week grief sessions - 
encourage those who have lost loved ones to talk with Deacon Reuther. 

● On October 22nd, Dr Wolfeld presents on grief  
● Recommended two movies:  Collateral Beauty & Ordinary People that deal with a death in the 

family 
 
Unfinished Business:   

● None 
 
New Business: 

● Rob recommended attending encounter to the Knights.  Jason’s daughter was on the mission to 
Nicaragua and said it was life changing. 

 
Field Agent Report: 

● Contact Patrick McNeal with any needs. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:14 pm.  The next Council meeting to be held on Thursday, September 12th, at 
7:00pm. 
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2019 - 2021 Council Officers 

 
Chaplain/ Deacon Ron Reuther 636-675-1364  deaconronreuther@yahoo.com 
Spiritual Advisor’s Deacon Don Funke 314-920-8138  funkedon@outlook.com 
Grand Knight Jim Ressler  314-453-9437  james.ressler@sbcglobal.net 
Deputy Grand Knight Jason Thurman 314-306-9247  thurman349@gmail.com 
Chancellor Bud Avery  314-358-1666   lavery.bud@gmail.com 
Recorder Kevin Stanley 314-434-9828  stanley_k@ociweb.com 
Treasurer Jeff West  636-728-1251  jeff.west@McKesson.com 
Advocate Vince Throckmorton 314-205-2882  vincethrockmorton@hotmail.com 
Warden Denis Demeter 314-249-8295  denis.demeter@yahoo.com 
Inside Guard Nick Copeland 618-203-0724  nicholas.v.copeland@gmail.c  
Outside Guard Bryan Hewing 314-607-2823  bryanhewing@hotmail.com 
Trustee 1yr Donald Mueller 314-439-9755  donmo3@gmail.com 
Trustee 2yr Dave Goetz  314-740-5491  dkgtz67@gmail.com 
Trustee 3yr Christopher Williams 314-576-0878  cwilliams_123@sbcglobal.net 
Financial Secretary Gene Fallert 573-535-9507  gene@fallert.net 
Lecturer William Uhland 636-922-1749  wuhland@aol.com 
 
  

Directors 
 

 Faith Director       Ted Juen                     314-205-1823   tedjuen@us.ibm.com 
Community Director Jason Thurman 314-305-4131  jsthrmn@sbcglobal.net 

 Family Director Eric Bergmann 636-532-7017  bergy2844@sbcglobal.net 
Life Director Steve Dickhut 314-409-6774  showmesteve@gmail.com  

 Membership Director Rob Schultz 314-205-8135  mschultz@reagan.com 
 

District Deputy 
 

                       Jerry Lamoureux  636-536-0846  glamoureux@charter.net 
 
 

Insurance Resource 
 

Field Agent Patrick McNeil 314-640-7478        patrick.mcneil@kofc.org 
  
General Agent  Ryan Lister           636-856-1505    ryan.lister@kofc.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

State Website located at: 
http://www.mokofc.org 
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Knights of Columbus 
1255 Richland Meadows Drive 
St. Louis, MO 63021 
Address Correction Requested 
 
 
 
 

          

Calendar of Events 
 

Council Meeting              Thursday, September 12th at 7:00PM
  
Prayer for Vocations                    Sunday, September 15th after 8:45AM Mass 
 
Deadline for the October ‘19 Newsletter                         September 25th, 2019 
 
Benediction                 8:45PM Every Wednesday 
 
Golf Tournament                  Saturday, September 14th at 1:30pm 
 

Communion 5th Sunday                Sunday, September 29th after 8:45AM Mass 
 
Soccer Challenge         Wednesday, September 25th at 6:00pm 
 
DD (Tootsie Roll) Drive           Weekend of October 10, 11,12 & 13th 
 
Blood Drive                            Sunday, October 20th. 7:30am-1:00pm 


